
Knights Corner

October 2, 2022

This is just a reminder that the Knights of Columbus are ready to help you along your faith journey by providing a
crucifix to anyone who needs one in their home or bedroom. Contemplating our Lord's sacrifice on the cross -- for us
-- is a powerful and humbling form of prayer. If you need a crucifix, contact Grand Knight Mike Karpus at 616-225-
9419 or by email at gk2084@mikofc.org. You may also call or leave a note with the parish office and they will get
the information to us.

We adore you, O Christ, and we bless you, for by your holy Cross, you have redeemed the world!

One other reminder: In two weeks, the Knights will be holding our semiannual Tootsie Roll Drive to raise money for
people with intellectual disabilities. All proceeds go to the cause. Locally, we donate the money raised to Special
Olympics and the Greenville Optimist Camp. We can always use volunteers to help us with the drive. Please
consider going to stcharleskofc.org to sign up for a shift.  

Thank you in advance!
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